Freedom of Information Act 2000 – agency social workers  
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Please can I have the number of AGENCY Adult social workers CURRENTLY working for you.

Answer:
As at w/e Friday 08 March 2019, the Council had 9 agency Adult Social Workers.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


